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The annual Section meeting will be held in Phoenix,
Arizona, December 6-9, 1988. Dr. Harold L. Rekate
will host the meeting. The site will be the lux-
urious Camelback Inn Resort and Golf Club in
Scottsdale, Arizona. This 1s a beautiful hotel in
a supurb location. This time of the year we expect
good weather with temperatures between the 60's

and 70's during the day dropping to the 40's at
night. The meeting will begin Tuesday evening from
6:00 - 8:30 with the welcoming cocktail party. The
scientific sessions will begin on Wednesday. There
will be a continental breakfast at 6:30 a.m. with
the welcoming speech at 7:10 a.m. Dr. Joseph Volpe
will give the Paolo Raimondi Memorial Lecture and
his topic will be Positron Emission Tomography in
the Study of the Premature's Brain. The morning
session will end by 1:00 p.m. and there will be an
afternoon golf tournament for those who wish to
participate. On Thursday, again, the meeting will
begin early and papers will end by 12:30 p.m. at
which time the business meeting will take place.

On Thursday afternoon, there will be a tennis tour-
nament arranged again for those who wish to partici-
pate. The reception will be held at 6:30 Thursday
evening followed by the annual banquet. The meeting
adjourns at 1:00 p.m. Friday afternoon. Excellent

quality abstracts have been submitted and the meeting

should be exceptional.
make plans to attend!

If you have not already,

MINUTES OF THE BUSINESS MEETING
TORONTO, APRIL 26, 1988

The meeting was called to order at 5:20 p.m. by
David McLone. There were 24 members of the Section
in attendance. The minutes of the previous meeting
circulated in Short Cuts were approved as read.

The report of the secretary-treasurer, Michael Scott,
was then glven, indicating that there was a positive
cash In-flow over the past fiscal year of approxi-
mately $3,500. The total fund balance in the

Section's accounts was approximately $92,400, roughly

$2,000 less than at the close of the fiscal year
one year previously. Despite heavy meeting expenses,

revenues from meeting reglstration and exhibitors
covered all expenses. It was recommended by the

Executive Council that the present dues structure
of $50 per year be continued for the next fiscal

year.

The report of the Membership Committee, chaired by
Hal Rekate was then given. The Committee recommend-
ed that Robert Beatty, Edward Benzel, Dudley Davis,
Parker Mickle, German Montoya, and Ronald Ucinski
be approved for membership in the Section, and the
motion was carried by unanimous vote.

Dr. Rekate also gave the interim program committee
report, indicating that the Section meeting would
take place 1n Scottsdale, Arizona at the Camelback
Inn, December 6-9, with an opening reception the
evening of December 6. The daily schedule would be
adjusted so as to have the scilentific meetings
from 7:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m., leaving the afternoon
free for outdoor activities, golf, tennis, etc.
All members were urged to request thelr residents
to submit papers for the Shulman Award, a prize
that was vigorously competed for in 1987.

There were no new officers to be elected, but Dr.
McLone announced that he would appoint a historian
for the Section in order to maintain the archives
and other important historical data related to the
Section's formation.

There being no further new business, the meeting
was adjourned at 5:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

R. Michael Scott, M.D.

Register Now!

for the
Pediatric Section Annual Meeting

Marriott’s Camelback Inn
Scottsdale, Arizona
December 6-9, 1988




Applicant Sponsor
NEW MEMBERS Concezio Di Rocco, M.D. David McLone, M.D.

At the April meeting of the Pediatric Section, the Michael Scott, M.D.
following people were elected into the society:
Dr. Robert Beatty, Dr. Edward Benzel, Dr. Dudley Steve K. Gudeman, M.D. Harold Rekate, M.D.
Davis, Dr. Parker Mickle, Dr. German Montoya, and John D. Ward, M.D.
Dr. Ronald Ucinski. This now brings the Section
membership up to 157 members. Havad Hekmatpanah, M.D. David MclLone, M.D.

Tadanori Tomita, M.D.

APPLICATIONS PENDING Kenneth M. Louis, M.D. Bennett M. Stein, M.D.

The following have applied for membership and have Peter W. Carmel, M.D.
completed applications with the Chairman of the
Membership Committee, Dr. John Laurent: Jerry Bauer, M.D. Michael Jerva, M.D.
David McLone, M.D.
Applicant Sponsors
Gene A. Balis, M.D. Bennett M. Stein, M.D. Jeffrey Brown, M.D. Joan Venes, M.D.
Peter W. Carmel, M.D. David McLone, M.D.
Aldo Berti, M,D. Francisco Gutierrez, M.D. The Section has received many other inquiries for
Larry K. Page, M.D. applications but to date these application forms

are not yet complete.
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